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10 October 2018 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Photos 
 
The school photographer will be visiting the school on Wednesday 17th October 2018 to take individual 
photographs of the children and group photographs of brothers and sisters within the school. 
 
If your child has a brother or sister in the school and you would like a group photo taken, please contact 
the office by Monday 15th October.  Group photos will only be taken on request. 
 
Could you make sure that children are in school on time and full school uniform is worn on the day. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Asarena Simon 
Headteacher 
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